
 

 

 

REPORT ON ACTION TAKEN ON STUDENT FEEDBACK 

AY 2013-14 

 

The student feedback on faculties and course curriculum was taken at the end of each 

semester by the Batch-In-Charge and based on the survey following action were taken: 

1. On the basis of students’ requests for more practical oriented and interactive 

sessions for OB and IT skills, the respective faculties were counseled by the Director 

to deliver their lectures in a way that students find more interesting as well easy to 

understand. At the same time, it was decided to develop existing resources for the 

same as well as identify new resources  

2. Based on requests for more industry visits, it was also decided to include more such 

visits in the Foundation batch and first semester of next Academic session 

3. As students also suggested more electives to be available to them, it was decided to 

redistribute the Common subjects across the semesters and instead include more 

specialization subjects from Semester 2 onwards like  

a. E-Commerce for Marketing  

b. Project Finance & Financial Modelling for Finance 

c. JD Designing for HR 

4. There was a review on the faculty for B2B and Product Management and it was 

decided to identify new resources for both these subjects 

5. Due to redistribution of common and elective subjects between Semester 2 and 

Semester 3, automatically the student load has been equalized and more bandwidth 

will be available for placement preparation in Semester 3 
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